From: Kathleen McNeill

To: Exhibits HWTR
Subject: Support for HB 4069
Date: Tuesday, February 4, 2020 5:10:15 PM

| am writing in support of HB 4069. It is common sense that if Oregon is going to effectively manage
its water resources, then it needs accurate data, including measurement and reporting from all
involved entities. HB 4069 is simple and straightforward and would require that water usage be
measured and reported. Please support this bill which would enhance Oregon’s efforts to effectively
manage this increasingly important resource due to climate change and other variables including
increasing demand for clean water.

Sincerely,
Kathleen M. McNeill
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